

Outwoods Primary School Attendance Newsletter

Spring 2017



We will support you in any way we can to make sure that your child comes to school everyday. Please phone and let us know if they are ill and please talk to your class teacher if you have any concerns.

	BELOW	PO% RED— Referred to ACE team
•	90-94%	AMBER- Pupils will be closely monitored and parents/ carers informed
	95-100%	GREEN- no action required





Attendance is Important!

Statistics show a direct link between under-achievement and poor attendance.

Pupils with regular attendance make better progress, both socially and academically.

Pupils with regular attendance find school routines and school work easier to cope with.

Pupils with regular attendance have an easier transfer to secondary school, having developed positive habits in attending school every day.

Lateness

Please make sure your child arrives at school on time. We are now monitoring children coming to school late. If you have any concerns or queries please see your class teacher or contact Mrs Taylor on O1827712372